Minutes of the Museum Sub-Committee Meeting held at 7pm, on 23rd February 2009 at the Council Offices, Pentyrch.
Present: 
Councillors:
 

Penri Williams, Jim Prosser, Lindsay Davies, 


Pentyrch Historical Society: 
Don Llewellyn, Ellis Davies, Barry Davies & Rod 





Thomas
Apologies: 
Councillors:


Gill Rees & Sheila Dafis, 


Pentyrch Historical Society:
Ivor Betty & Derek Thomas.
175
Minutes of the Meeting of 3rd December 2008
The minutes were adopted as a true record.

176
Progress
Ivor Betty was progressing the scanning of photographs from the collection.  ‘People’ and ‘Places’ had already been covered. 
Research was continuing for suitable free software to develop a web site.

Don Llewellyn was arranging to move 10 copies of each Garth Domain to the Council Office for storage.  In addition 4 packs of Pentyrch History books were also to be moved and similarly stored.

A large number of items from the late Allan Lock’s museum had been transported to the Council Offices.  Don Llewellyn, Ivor Betty, Derek Thomas and Cllr Penri Williams will arrange to examine the collection and decide what should be retained.

A budget of £500 had been agreed by Pentyrch Community Council towards the museum for the year 2008/2009.  This remained unspent at this time and would be carried over to the next financial year.  The sub-committee were advised that a further budget of £500 for the financial year 2009/2010 had been agreed by the Council, at their meeting on 19th January 2009. 
Don Llewellyn had enquired whether there were any archives from the Mission Chapel, Pentyrch but none were available. 
Cllr Sheila Dafis had obtained photographs from the Creigiau Pottery.  It was agreed that these would be mounted at the back of the glass cabinet.

Proposals for the contents of about ten display boards, measuring approx 48ins x 34ins were considered.  It was agreed that more research was required in local museums and with local advertising companies to find out the possibilities of developing and printing suitably sized boards.  Estimates for printing the boards would be obtained.  
Don Llewellyn had prepared drafts on a number of topics including Llwynybrain, William Evans, Clocks, Chapels, Churches, the Horse, Architecture and Sport.  An outline draft of the ‘Early History’ display had been prepared by Penri Williams.  The drafts were considered as a good starting point for developing displays.  It was agreed that further drafts would be prepared for the next meeting. 
The subject headings below would be a starting point and could be varied to fit the topics.   
1.
Early History     


Hanes Cynnar
2.
Saints and Worshipping   

Seintiau ac Addoli
3.
Farming and Forestry      

Ffermio a Choedwigoedd
4.
Coal Mining    



Cloddio am Lo
5.
Iron Mining and Production        
Cloddio a Cynhyrchu Haearn
6.
Quarrying     



Chwareli
7.
Language and Traditions  

Iaith a Thraddodiadau
8.
Railways and Transport     

Trafnidiaeth a Rheilffyrdd
9.
Village Life in 19th Century

Bywyd pentrefol yn y 19 ganrif
10.
20th Century



20ed Ganrif
It was agreed to work on drafting these boards and include ‘Leisure and Sport.’ 

Cllr Penri Williams was tasked to draft 1 – 3(above), Ellis Davies to draft 4 – 6(above) and Don Llewellyn to draft 7 – 10(above) including ‘Leisure and Sport.’
It was decided to hold a further meeting at 7pm on Wednesday 1st April 2009 at the Council offices.

There being no other business the meeting closed at 8.15 pm
Chair ________________________________________

Date  ________________________________________

